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October 29. 1979

Mr. E. Kevin Cornell, Deputy Executive
Director for Operations
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cocnission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Cornell:

Enclosed are 2 sets of additiotial clicrofilm reels of TMI data collected
by the GRI Data Reduction and Management Group. These microfilm reels
complete the microfilm effort as of October 22, 1979 Please incorporate
these reels with those previously submitted to yuar office. ,

Sincerely, jf!/rr

cL>ag.) 0 &
Eleanor C. Reed
Supervisor-Microfilm / Records

Enclosures
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J. Godleski, DIMG-GRJ
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